
My name is Enrique Velilla and the reason for this email is because I'm angry about the 

(proposed and possible passing) of bills HB 7005 and HB 7222. Removing our religious 

exemption rights is outright underhanded, treacherous, demeaning and unconstitutional. Attorney 

General Tong is biased and obviously has set plans in motion to vote for or sway those in power 

in favor to remove religious exemptions and to implement HB 7222. PLEASE VOTE NO TO 

HB 7005 and HB 7222. 

 

Sincerely, 

Enrique Velilla 

 


